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Dear families,  

 

We have a lot going on in the next few weeks and many letters have been sent out already, but I thought I would 

put it together. The events listed are the events that parents/ carers/ families are involved in.  

 

We understand that many of you have work commitments and that you are unable to attend all events; that is 

understandable and we do not expect attendance at the events. Please send a family member or friend to 

represent you if needed- just let the office know if we are expecting someone that we are not familiar with.  They 

will need to know your password; a new password can be set up if needed.  

 

What? When? Time or link to letter? Who? 

KS2 Music Festival  Monday 20th March 

2023 

6:30pm start Year 4 

Reading sessions  Tuesday 21st March 2023 9-9:30am Year 3, 4 and 6 

Reading session  Tuesday 21st March 2023 3pm Year 5 

KS2 SATS information  Tuesday 21st March 2023 3:30pm Year 6 

Phonics session Wednesday 22nd March 

2023 

9-9:30am Year 2 

Phonics session Wednesday 22nd March 

2023 

3:3:30pm Reception and 

Year 1 

KS1 Music Festival  Thursday 23rd March 

2023 

1:30pm start Year 2 

Go Green Day Thursday 23rd March 

2023 

https://stmarysjarrow.co.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2023/03/Eco-

school-.pdf  

Whole school  

Holy Week liturgies Week beginning 27th 

March 2023 

https://stmarysjarrow.co.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2023/03/Holy-

week-letter.pdf 

Whole school 

Prayer stations Tuesday 28th March 

2023 

8:30-9:30am and 2:45- 4pm Whole school  

Kindness cafe Friday 31st March 2023 8:30-9:30am Whole school 

Easter Egg decoration  Friday 31st March 2023 https://stmarysjarrow.co.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2023/03/Egg-

decoration.pdf  

Year 1- Year 6 

Parents evenings  Week beginning 17th 

April 2023 

https://stmarysjarrow.co.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2023/03/Parent-

consultation-letter.pdf  

Reception to 

Year 6 

  

 

Thank you to those that have completed the parental survey; we are always pleased to hear your views so that we 

can improve the school.  

 

We know that some people have mentioned communication on the feedback and that it comes in many forms; for 

clarity: we attach all letters to the school website and then we will then send information on Class DoJo and attach 

letters or a hyperlink. We do sometimes still send texts, as often Class DoJo doesn’t push notifications through and 

we don’t want you to miss information. We only send paper letters if we need a form to be completed of if you 

have specifically asked for it.  
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News 

 

Charity 

 

I know that Mrs. Ewin has already shared this on DoJo, but I wanted to share it again as it is 

wonderful news. Our sponsored walk for the Turkey-Syria Earthquake Appeal has raised an amazing 

£1435.50! Well done to the school council for organising this and a HUGE thank you to you all and 

your families.  

 

Red Nose Day raised £107.80. Thank you again for this support.  

 

Mrs. Smith, ensures that the money gets sent directly to the charities from ParentPay.  

 

Staff  

 

As you will be able to see Mrs. Colley is nearing her due date. Her planned last day is Friday 

21st April 2023. I will keep you up to date if she does in fact leave earlier than this.  

 

Congratulations to Miss Mowbray and her partner who are expecting a baby in the summer. Miss Mowbray is due 

to keeping working until the summer holidays.  

 

Thanking you 

 

Mrs. Tumelty 

Head of School  
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